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A Special Message to our Clients, Colleagues, Friends and Guests
regarding the Tragic Events of September 11, 2001

09.12.2001

The attorneys and staff of Sheppard Mullin extend our deepest sympathy to all who have been affected by the
tragedy of September 11, 2001.

Across the nation and throughout the world, we are united by the memories of those who were lost.

We are thankful for the gallant and selfless acts of firefighters, police, EMTs, volunteers, and all whose
courageous work has inspired us and demonstrated to the world what good lies within humankind. Their efforts
have reminded us that good will outlast evil, and law will prevail over lawlessness.
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